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Dear Parent/Carer 

As you will be aware, we have been given the opportunity to perform as part of a United Learning group wide 

event called MUSICFest. MUSICFest is taking place in Bolton at the wonderful The Albert Halls.  This is a fantastic 

opportunity to perform in a truly fantastic venue.  

You may also be aware that the NEU has announced further industrial action on this date. However, I can confirm 

that the event is still going ahead and we will still be joining around twelve other UL schools at the event.  

We can now provide more specific information about the trip. We will be travelling, via coach, to Bolton, leaving 

school at 8.00am. Therefore, please ensure students are on site for around 7.50am to ensure a prompt start.  We 

will return to school between 7.30pm and 8.00pm that evening.  Students will require a packed lunch for their 

lunch and another for their evening meal, as well as enough snacks to last the day. Please ensure students bring a 

water bottle that can be refilled throughout the day. Students must be in full school uniform.  

If you have questions or concerns about the visit, please feel free to contact myself and I will be more than happy 

to help you. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss N Wilkinson 

 

Miss N Wilkinson 

Head of Performing Arts 

 

 

 


